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Client Alert 34-2014 
December 19, 2014 

CANADA – REGULATIONS FOR VESSEL AIR EMISSIONS 
2015 SULFUR EMISSIONS STANDARDS  

TRANSPORT CANADA recently issued Ship Safety Bulletin 08-2014 (copy attached) reminding industry 
stakeholders of the upcoming change in Air Emissions Standards within the Canadian waters of the NORTH 
AMERICAN EMISSION CONTROL AREA (NA ECA), from 01 January 2015.  
 
Issues of significance included in this Safety Bulletin are: 
 
 The maximum permissible Sulfur content in marine fuel reduces to 0.1% m/m from 01 January 

2015, for all vessels South of 60N latitude. 
 
 Vessels North of 60N latitude and those outside the NA ECA are permitted to use fuel with a 

maximum Sulfur content of 3.5% m/m until 01 January 2020 (when the Sulfur limit reduces to 0.5% 
m/m). 

 
 All vessels over 400 gross tons are required to carry Bunker Delivery Notes (BDN) which stipulate 

the Sulfur content of fuel delivered to the vessel. Each BDN must contain specific information, as 
described on page 2 of the attached Ship Safety Bulletin. 

 
 Enforcement of the NA ECA regulations is expected to increase in 2015. 
 
 Vessels entering (or already within) the NA ECA with non-compliant fuel are required to report this 

to Transport Canada and where applicable, file a Fuel Oil Non-Availability Report (FONAR) as 
described in Ship Safety Bulletin 04-2013  

 
 
Please direct queries (if any) to ecm@ecmmaritime.com .  
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http://www.tc.gc.ca/media/documents/marinesafety/SSB-08-2014E.pdf
http://www.tc.gc.ca/media/documents/marinesafety/SSB-04-2013E.pdf

